
  

 

 

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT 

FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES 

 

 

 

  

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

  

RE: FOIA  

  

DATE:  October 20, 2010 

 

Attached you will find two FOIA requests received by the district and our response. 

 

We responded within the 5 business day requirement for both. 
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Geallis, Elaine

From: Williamson, Rosanne Marie
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2010 10:49 AM
To: tvorkapic@comcast.net
Cc: Geallis, Elaine
Subject: FW: Draft FOIA response:  FOIA Response - UPDATED
Attachments: Attachments.pdf

Importance: High

Dear T. Vorkapic, 
  
I am responding to the request for information received September 27, 2010, pursuant 
to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act.  Attached please find the documents/answers 
to requested items including: 
  

1. Financial Statement from Quest for operation of the foodservice program  for 
2009 – 2010 school year – no documents are available.  

2. Financial projections for the 2010-2011 school year -  please see attached. 
3. Correspondence from Quest between January 1, 2010 to present containing 

foodservice program participation or financial performance data – no 
correspondence available, please see attached financial performance information. 
 
 

If you have further questions, do not hesitate to contact me. Please “reply all” to this e-
mail to confirm that you have received this correspondence. I have copied my executive 
assistant, Elaine Geallis, as she helps track completed FOIA requests.  
 
If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dr. Rosanne Williamson 
Secretary, Board of Education 
Assistant Superintendent for Educational Services 
Northfield Township High School District 225 
 
























